
 

5 July 2016 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Given the outcome of the recently published ‘Working Time Review - changes 
to SBAA and BFC Business Opening Hours’, we have been asked by BFC to 
consider making changes to the school day to support the move to new 
working times. We were fully included and represented in the consultation 
process during the last year and in line with feedback from the various 
representatives agreed that we would look to move the school day by 30 
minutes.    
 

The Headteachers and Governors across the island have been meeting and 
working together to agree the changes. We have also consulted the Senior 
Principal of MOD schools who is in full agreement with the changes.  As a 
result, all of the MOD schools will indeed move the school day in its entirety by 
30 minutes. The changes will take effect from Monday 5 September 2016. 
 

For St John’s and King Richard Schools this will mean that the school day will 
be as follows:  
 

Tutor time/Assembly           08:00 - 08:15 

Period 1                       08:15 - 09:15 

Period 2                       09:15 - 10:15 

Break  1                       10:15 - 10:35 

Period 3                       10:35 - 11:35 

Period 4                       11:35 - 12:35 

Break 2                         12:35 - 13:00 

Period 5                       13:00 - 14:00 

End of day                    14:00 
 

We hope that you will understand the need for us to change in line with BFC 
requirements and that this will allow you to make any changes to your 
childcare arrangements. All of the MOD schools will be continuing to provide 
the very best of opportunities for your children and we thank you for your 
continued support.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Dan Browning 
Executive Principal 

 


